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From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:52 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Oppose FPL's $10 Billion Rate Hike - Unnecessary & Harmful to Floridians 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:44 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Oppose FPL's $10 Billion Rate Hike - Unnecessary & Harmful to Floridians 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Anthony Chaffin <anthonv.chaffin@icloud.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 19, 2025 7:14 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Oppose FPL's $10 Billion Rate Hike - Unnecessary & Harmful to Floridians 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I am writing to voice my strong opposition to Florida Power & Light’s proposed $10 
billion rate increase. As a resident of Florida, I am already experiencing the financial 
strain of inflated utility bills — this proposal would only deepen the burden on 
hardworking families, retirees, and small businesses across our state. 

FPL continues to report healthy profits while passing the cost of expansion and 
mismanagement onto its customers. This is not about improving service — it’s about 
padding profits. Floridians should not be forced to bankroll a monopoly’s ambition while 
wages stagnate and inflation eats away at our budgets. 

This increase is unnecessary, excessive, and, frankly, unacceptable. I urge the 
Commission to deny this rate hike and fulfill its responsibility to protect consumers, not 
corporate shareholders. 
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Sincerely, 
Anthony Chaffin 
Fort Walton Beach, 32547 
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